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We say farewell to the 180  
and continue the legacy  
it left behind.

It is with a great deal of pride, as well as sadness,  
that we announce the retirement of our much loved  
SonoSite® 180™ ultrasound system*—the system  
that forever changed the face of ultrasound medicine.

As the first point-of-care ultrasound system, the SonoSite 180  

system was instrumental in changing the face of ultrasound by  

giving clinicians, for the first time in medical history, the  

opportunity to use ultrasound technology in any location  

at any time. The first of SonoSite’s broad range of highly  

sophisticated systems, the SonoSite 180 was the most successful point-of-care ultrasound system ever sold,  

with nearly 25,000 installations worldwide – most of which are still in clinical use today.

After 11 years of outstanding performance, the SonoSite 180 and SonoHeart® systems were retired as of October 

2009, with continued service and support through October 2016.

SonoSite’s product family has expanded significantly over the years to include a wide range of powerful ultrasound 

solutions that improve the cost, safety, and quality of health care across the clinical spectrum. From our latest 

system, the 6-lb. NanoMaxx™ imaging tool, to our line of mountable S Series™  

products and our flagship M-Turbo® ultrasound system—our  

most clinically versatile system—SonoSite has a solution to fit  

every ultrasound need in any clinical environment.

We sincerely thank you for your continued support and look  

forward to serving you in the years to come.

Please contact your sales representative for more information  
on our generous up-trade program or visit www.sonosite.com/180  
for more product information.
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For a free copy of “Visualization: The Key to Advances in Patient Safety”, published in The Wall Street Journal,  
visit www.sonosite.com/180wsj.

*Products being retired include the SonoSite 18o, SonoSite® 180PLUS™, SonoHeart®, SonoHeart® PLUS, and SonoHeart® ELITE hand-carried ultrasound systems.


